From: wrevans@windstream.net

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Deny the Permit for the C & H Hog Farm
Date: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 8:34:02 PM

As a concerned citizen who wants to protect the National Buffalo River from contamination | am asking
that you deny the permit for the C & H Hog Farm.

Wanda Evans
72601
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